
An Important Message from 

The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC)  

 
 

VDP to Remove Imvexxy NDC From Medicaid and CHIP Formularies on 
Feb. 21, 2025 

 
 
Background: 
VDP will remove Imvexxy (NDC 68308-0747-08) from the Medicaid and CHIP formularies 
effective Friday, Feb. 21, 2025. 
 
 
Key Details: 
VDP added the NDC in error, as it it does not qualify for addition to the formulary based 
on TAC Rule section 354.1923. MCOs must remove the NDC from their system by the 
above date. 
 
 
Questions?  
Please contact UnitedHealthcare Customer Service at 888-887-9003, 8 a.m.–6 p.m. CT, 
Monday–Friday. 

https://texreg.sos.state.tx.us/public/readtac$ext.TacPage?sl=R&app=9&p_dir=&p_rloc=&p_tloc=&p_ploc=&pg=1&p_tac=&ti=1&pt=15&ch=354&rl=1923

